
Marina Matters 
Dunedin Marina 

51 Main Street 
Dunedin, FL 34698 

 

Office Hours 
Mon.– Fri. 9 am - 4:30 pm 
Closed Noon -  1 pm 
(Office may also close for 
meetings or other business) 

 

Phone    727-298-3030 
After-hours* 727-510-4034  

*Urgent facility issues only 

Emergencies Call 911 
 

Email  
LFerguson@DunedinFL.net 

 

Website: 
www.DunedinGov.com/Marina 

Buying A Boat? 

Red tide is affecting the waters along 
the Pinellas County coastline. Marina 
staff, along with the help of  some very 
kind volunteers, have been working 
hard to remove as many of the fish as 
possible each day from the marina 
basin.  

Please keep an eye out for sick or 
injured birds and marine life that may 
be in need of assistance. Concerns 
should be reported to FWC at 888-404-
3922. 

On the Docks 

Household extension cords are not 
approved for marine use and are not 
permitted to be used for shore power. 
Please visit www.Marinco.com for 
information regarding marine grade 
cord sets pictured below. 

Thinking of buying a new boat?  

Please be sure to contact the Marina 
office for information prior to making 
your purchase. The new boat must fit 
the requirements for the slip. 

Red Tide Update 

• Vessels must be operable at all 
times. 

• Every vessel with a head must be 
equipped with a permanently 
installed and properly functioning 
USCG approved marine sanitation 
device. 

• Maintenance is ongoing throughout 
the year. Please report issues directly 
to the marina office to ensure that 
staff is aware and can respond to 
maintenance needs as quickly as 
possible.  

• Address and contact information 
changes must be emailed to the 
Harbormaster so our records can be 
updated. 

Upcoming Events 

• Dunedin Seafood Festival—          
Saturday, March 25th 12-9pm at Olde 
Bay Café. Please visit 
www.DunedinSeafoodFestival.com      
for details. 

• Piper on the Pier  - Fridays and 
Saturdays at Sunset at Dunedin Pier 
(except March 17, April 1 or April 7) 

Marina Reminders 

Slip Fee Increase 

On March 9, 2023, 
the City Commission 
approved a 10% rate 
increase for marina 
slip usage fees. The  
fee increase will take 
effect beginning on 

April 1, 2023. The new rate will be 
included in the statement mailed to 
customers on approximately March 
22nd. 

As a friendly reminder, please be 
mindful of updating payment amounts 
that are set up through your bank’s 
automated online bill pay system. 

March/April 2023 

 

Helpful Resources 
 
Online Payments 
• https://ipn.paymentus.com/

cp/dun3 
• Have statement in hand 
• Account number must be 

entered with a dash  
 (ex: 1234-5678) 
 
Marina Advisory Committee  
• 3rd Monday of each month 
• Visit website for info 

https://www.dunedingov.com/
city-departments/government-
calendar 

 
Report Oil/Chemical Spills 
• National Response Center 

at 800-424-8802 and the 
Harbormaster. 

• Spill kits (bright yellow 
containers) located on 
West Wall near Pram Shed 
and North Wall at Slip #3. 

 
Marine Life (Sick or Injured) 

FWC (Florida Fish and Wildlife 
Conservation Commission)  
888-404-3922. 
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